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TOWN OF HOLDEN BEACH 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2024 – 2:00 P.M. 
 
The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Holden Beach, North Carolina met for a Special Meeting 
on Tuesday, February 20, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. Present were Mayor J. Alan Holden; Mayor Pro Tem Tom 
Myers; Commissioners Rick Smith, Tracey Thomas and Rick Paarfus; Town Manager David W. Hewett; 
Town Clerk Heather Finnell; Assistant Town Manager Christy Ferguson; Finance Officer Daniel 
McRainey; Public Works Director Chris Clemmons; Inspections Director Tim Evans; Police Chief Jeremy 
Dixon; and Lieutenant Frank Dilworth. Commissioner Page Dyer was unable to attend.  
 
Mayor Holden called the meeting to order.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 
No comments were made. 
 
BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 
The Board discussed how to proceed. They went through the list, evaluated the list and assigned a 
priority to each one. The revised list is hereby incorporated into the minutes.  
 
The Board agreed to use the objective of continue to support and monitor Lockwood Folly Inlet access 
to the ocean as the third earmark request.  
 
The Board discussed financial reporting for the monthly meetings.  
 
Upcoming budget meetings and the schedule were discussed.  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 
Motion by Commissioner Paarfus to adjourn at 3:52 p.m.; second by Commissioner Thomas; approved 
by unanimous vote.  
              
      J. Alan Holden, Mayor  
ATTEST: 
      
Heather Finnell, Town Clerk 


